
HAMPSTEAD AREA 
WAT E R COMPANY, INC 

September 21, 2020 

By electronic mail ( executive.director@puc.nh.gov) 

Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH PUC 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 20-117 

54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 0381 ' 

TEL: 603 .362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4931 
www.hampsteadwater.con 

Petition for Approval of Permanent Rates and Proposed Tariff Revisions 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Attached please find an electronic copy of a Motion to Dismiss. Pursuant to the 
Commission's March 17. 2020 letter citing to the emergency related to COVID-19, the Company 
will not file any paper copies. The Company will maintain the original paper copy and file 
accordingly upon fmiher notice from the Commission. 

Thank you for your assistance in this regard. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

TA/ls 
enclosures 

e cc: service list 

Very truly yours, 


